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February 4, 2021 
 
Dear RISD Family & Runge Community, 
 
It is our goal to provide a safe, healthy environment for our students and staff. 
 
 We have health guidelines in place to prevent exposure to COVID-19.  
 
Please read the following requirements: 
 
If anyone in your household has signs or symptoms of COVID-19, please have your child remain 
at home. Contact us for guidance concerning quarantine. 
  
If anyone in your household requires testing for COVID-19 due to signs or symptoms, or, has 
test results pending, please do not send your child to school.  The members of the household are 
advised to quarantine pending the test results.  
 
Runge ISD is governed by TEA and we use guidelines from the CDC as well as the Department 
of health to base health decisions that are in the best interest of our students, staff and 
community.   
 
Runge ISD will be implementing the 14 day quarantine for close contacts with a return to school 
on day 15. 
 
 For household contacts of a COVID-19 confirmed case we will be implementing the initial 10 
day quarantine for the positive case and an additional 14 days for the household contacts. It is a 
total of 24 days for the household contact with a return to school on day 25.   
 
Please call the nurse’s office if you have any questions. It is required that you contact an 
administrator or the nurse to report issues related to COVID-19.  
 
Thank you in advance for your cooperation. Let’s work together to keep our students, staff and 
community safe & healthy.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Linda Martin, RN 
District Nurse, RISD 
(830) 239-4315 
 
 




